Headteacher Mrs Sophie Gosden









National Support School designated by



Friday 18th February 2022

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

In light of the school closure today, Year Leads and I met this morning and we had to think about what was manageable to do with regards to children's learning from home today for you all.

Some of our staff who live outside the locality are already experiencing WIFI and power issues from home. We hope you are all ok so far, but may well have connection issues yourselves later.

So what we suggest is, if there is any learning you wish to do from home, please prioritise reading and any mental maths work. TT Rockstars is always an easy win! We will not be bombarding you with online learning timetables today and adding to your stress!

The EYFS team will share a link to phonics with you if you have a child in Reception via Tapestry and Marvellous Me.

Children, thank you for all your hard work this half term and we hope you all have a good half term break. Parents, thank you for all your continued support.

Keep safe inside today if you can.

Sophie Gosden Headteacher

Headteacher

